
 

 

 

 

 

Public Comment SB22034 
From: 
To: 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Response to Meeting Feedback 
Date: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 10:11:18 AM 

Thank you for the invitation to attend the meeting regarding SB22-034 last Wednesday. The 
following is my feedback. 

I had not been aware of the fraud that has taken place regarding the creation of illegitimate 
entities, nor the hijacking of legitimate business registrations by fraudsters. Getting that 
information from this meeting was very helpful and important as a small business owner. 
The participants that were asked to make presentations were great, and I appreciated what 
they shared with us to make us aware of the bill, its reason for enactment, and why it was 
important in protecting registered businesses and the registration process. 
I was participating “on line”, so the only way I could hear was through the presenters’ 
microphones. Unfortunately many times the speakers moved away from their mikes, and the 
sound quality diminished significantly, making it difficult if not impossible to hear everything 
they were presenting. Therefore, I recommend that for future meetings, please advise any 
and all presenters to stay close to their microphone at all times when speaking. 
During the meeting I printed out the Bill and read it. Since I am not an “appointed member of 
the working group”, is there anything you would have me do to be able to make a meaningful 
contribution to the end result of the working group? 

I wish the working group well in creating the system to bring the spirit of the Bill to real life 
fulfillment. 

Best regards, 

Bruce Bowler 
Bowler Enterprises 
3905 So. Wabash St. 
Denver, CO 80237 
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